
 

 

TOWN OF PALM BEACH 

Information for Town Council Meeting on May 11, 2021   

 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 

 

VIA:  Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 

 

FROM: Queenester Nieves, CMC, Town Clerk 

 

RE:  Architectural Commission Appointment of Alternate Member 

 

DATE:  May 3, 2021 

              

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff recommends that the Town Council review the attached applications and appoint one (1) 

alternate member to the Architectural Commission (ARCOM).  This member will fill the vacancy 

created when Edward “Ted” Cooney was elected to the Town Council. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

The Town Clerk’s office has received five (5) applications seeking NEW APPOINTMENT from 

the following: 

 

1. Elizabeth Connaughton – 226 Brazilian Avenue, Apt. 3C, Palm Beach, FL; 

2. M. Jane Gaillard – 44 Cocoanut Row, Palm Beach, FL; 

3. Julie Herzig – 150 Bradley Place, Palm Beach, FL;  

4. Ann Biggs Jackson – 135 Seaview Avenue, Palm Beach, FL; 

5. Richard Sammons – 455 Worth Avenue, Palm Beach, FL. 

 

 

 

cc:   Wayne Bergman, Director of Planning, Zoning and Building 


